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 This Week’s Ethos Statement:
 I try to keep going when things are difficult and not give up hope





God loves us for who we are. 

God wants us to be the best we can possibly be – but being the best begins with accepting and loving ourselves just as we are, the person God has made us to be. And God is always with us – always loving us and helping us again and again to let go of the things we do that hurt others – calling us to begin again, and to try to be who God wants us to be – showing God’s love in the world by how we love and care for one another in our families, in our classrooms and among our friends.

Congratulations to the children in Year 3 who made their First Confession on Saturday at   St Patrick’s Church. May God bless them and their families as they celebrate receiving God’s grace through this very special sacrament. 

The whole school community took part in the Lent Reconciliation services in church this week. May we all be blessed with God’s peace and healing this Lent.
CAFOD –Thankyou for your generosity! 

Total received so far from the CAFOD envelopes = £  86.10        
Good Shepherd Fund – Supporting Catholic Care
Many of our children and families benefit from the support of our Catholic Care worker in school, Owen Corrigan. We would like to support the great work this organisation does across our Diocese by raising as much as we can from the Sponsored Walk last week. Please could all families send in their contribution next week. Many thanks to those who have already returned their money!

	St Patrick’s Weekly Draw Results

	£30.00 Joan Clark Seller P Stall          £10.00 Shaun O Reilly Seller P Stall



Dates for your Diary:

Tuesday 27th Mar – End of Term Lent Mass at 11am – All welcome
Weds 28th Mar – Year 3 Easter assembly 2pm 

School closes for pupils for Easter holidays

Thurs 29th Mar – Training Day – School Closed to pupils – new date
Mon 9th April – School opens after Easter holiday
Easter Egg Raffle for the Good Shepherd Appeal

The staff have kindly donated Easter eggs to raffle for charity in the final assembly on the last day of term. Tickets are 20p each. 

Enterprise presents… 

Decorate An Egg Competition!!

Decorate an egg at home and bring it into school.                            Closing Date: Monday 26th March.
Prizes to be won for KS1 and KS2; 50p to enter.
Easter Chocolate Bags!!!

These goodies are on sale now!
Excellent value at 50p per bag.
ALL MONIES MUST BE SENT IN A LABELLED ENVELOPE PLEASE.
Green Day - £280 profit was raised on this day!

Many thanks to FOSP and all the extra parent volunteers who helped make Green Day a great success! Thankyou parents and families for all the buns and toys!

Football News

The Under 11 team had a very challenging match last week that went to a penalty shoot out and unfortunately they lost the match. On Monday, the team came back strong and won their match against St Peter’s and are now the League champions! Well done to the whole squad and to Mr Hope and Mr Broderick for their encouragement and coaching.
Please send any outstanding Dinner or Milk Money in on Monday please.

There are NO LEXIA OR AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS next week or in the first week after the Easter holiday.
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